From:
To:
Subject:
Open floor hearings
Date:
27 September 2020 18:51:46

## Dear Rynd Smith

Please consider the statement made by SPR that Snape Malting's is a possible venue for future meetings especially as it is Covid safe up to 150people.

I cannot emphasize the importance of allowing as many people as possible to be given the chance to state their views especially at the open floor hearings 7th Oct 8th Oct 9th Oct. The impression given by you at the preliminary hearings that you felt everyone wished to get this resolved as soon as possible is unfounded as the public wish for the right outcome not a speedy one.!!

Regards Mrs Pat Dorcey . 20023093